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DX07519S10L19294 EOL Notification 
 
 
JAE is discontinuing the part number DX07519S10L19294 effective immediately. There is 
a direct replacement in development but it is not yet available. Please contact a JAE 
representative for any questions or additional requirements beyond existing orders which 
have already been placed.   
 

1. EOL Part Number 
 DX07519S10L19294 

 
2. Alternate Part Number: 

To be announced at a later date.  
 

3. Schedule 
Production will stop immediately.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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